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CHANGE IN CHAIRMAN 

Dear Parents 
 

We are pleased to inform that Dr Ameeta Mulla Wattal will be joining us as Chairperson 
and Executive Director - DLF Schools, Scholarship & Innovations. 
 
A Pioneer 
 

Dr. Wattal is a pioneer in the field of education and has experience of working in creative 
arts, special needs education, peace studies and curriculum development for over four 
decades. She has held several posts in India and abroad at both school and university 
level.  
Dr Wattal has many awards and accolades to her credit which include being the recipient 
of the prestigious National Teacher's Award and the Endeavour Award from the Australian 
Government for her work in the field of Asian literacy.  
 

An Educationist and a Visionary  
a )  Dr Wattal is on the Advisory Board and former Governing Board member of the 

Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE). She is also on the various 
committees of the CBSE. 

b) She is the Member of the Advisory Board Delhi Government. She is on the 
committee for creating a Board of Education for government of Delhi and 
member committee for creating a curriculum development and frame work for 
Delhi Government.  

c) Dr Wattal is the Advisor on the National Commission for Protection of Child 
Rights (NCPCR), Ministry of Women and Child Development in collaboration 
with National Council of Educational Research and Training (NCERT).  

d) She is also the member, Focus Committee of the National Council of Education 
Research Training (NCERT).  

e) Dr Wattal is on the Ministerial Consultation on Education for National 
Commission for Protection of Child Rights, Niti Aayog. 

 
We are privileged to have Dr Wattal on board as Chairperson, Ridge Valley School. The 
School is already on-track towards qualitative progress and her presence will definitely 
guide RVS to attain greater heights.  
We are extremely thankful to Maj Gen KVS Lalotra, AVSM, YSM, SM (Retd) for having 
played a pivotal role in taking RVS on to a path of success. His leadership, passion and 
dedication, coupled with his keen eye for detail, will be missed here. I take this opportunity 
to reiterate our deep appreciation for Gen Lalotra’s contribution during his innings with us.  
 
I thank and seek support of the entire RVS community in taking the school further towards 
educational excellence. 
 
Warm Regards 
 

Aarchana M Sagar 
Principal 


